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Important Reminder Concerning the 
Payroll Deductions Tables (T4032)

 

This is a reminder that we no longer mail paper copies of the Payroll Deductions 
Tables (T4032). 

In keeping with our goal to be environmentally conscious and reduce paper waste, CCRA is significantly 
reducing the volume of paper payroll tables we produce each year. 

Tables on the Web 
You can download the tables from our Web site at www.ccra.gc.ca/payroll and save them on your 
computer. You can choose to print only the specific pages or information you need. 

Generally, the electronic version of the T4032 publications is available on our Web site three weeks before 
the printed publication is available. 

We can still mail you a paper version of the tables if you cannot access our electronic products. Simply 
order one in advance from our Web site or call toll free at 1-800-959-2221. To avoid delays, have your 
Business Number available and place your order by November 7, 2003. 

Payroll deductions calculator 
A payroll deductions calculator called Tables on Diskette is available on our Web site. This calculator will 
give you the deduction amounts for your employees and allow you to print the tax pages you need. You 
will find a link to the program at www.ccra.gc.ca/payroll. 

Let us notify you 
To get quick and easy access to new payroll deductions tables and other recently announced tax 
information, you can subscribe, free of charge, to one or more of these electronic mailing lists. For more 
information on this convenient electronic subscription service, visit www.ccra.gc.ca/lists. 

 

 


